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When we adopted our puppy Molly, we realized we would need 
to find someone to walk her while we were at work. We hoped 
to find a reliable dog walker who would show up as planned and 
who could handle a playful new puppy and an older dog known 
to escape! 
 
 It was a very hard decision to trust a stranger but once meeting 
Tante Lori, we could tell she was a trustworthy professional and 
loved animals!  Not only can we trust her to arrive as planned 
and walk the dogs but she goes above and beyond to let us know 
how the walks go.  
 
We love the daily reports, pictures, training tips and flexibility 
she provides! If you have a pet who could use some extra care 
and attention, we definitely recommend Tante Lori!  
 
Stacie and Fernando (Molly and Jackson!)  
 
     


